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Purpose of Report 

The purpose of this report is to advise Members of the receipt of a petition from residents of the 
Mary Glen area of Wishaw, requesting the closure of a lane at Mary Glen. 

Report 

A petition has been received from residents of the Mary Glen area of Wishaw, requesting the 
closure of a lane at Mary Glen. 

In terms of the policy agreed by the Council for dealing with Petitions, adopted by the Council on 
22 May 1997, the Director of Planning and Environment will report further to the Committee on this 
matter. 

Recommendation 

That the Committee consider the terms of the Petition in relation to the request for the closure of a 
lane at Mary Glen, Cambusnethan, Wishaw. 

For further information on the foregoing, please contact John Murray of the Department of Administration 
at 01698 302259. 


